Subject: Re: Senegal 2017 fuel variable
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 26 Feb 2019 16:40:42 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Data Specialist, Keith Purvis:

"Your hypothesis is correct. Wood was incorrectly recoded to "Coal/lignite”. We will issue a new
data release with this correction.”
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